
ARRIS Group, Inc.  

101 Tournament Drive, Horsham, Pennsylvania, United States, 19044  

Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 

Date:  2016/6/30 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

U.S.A. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We, ARRIS Group, Inc. would like to confirm that the product with FCC ID: 

ACQ-VAP2500  (Grant date:07/12/2013) has further modification made on the on 

UNII-1, 2a, 2c, and 3.new rule apply and retested for compliance with new UNII rules 

per KDB789033 D02 and Change Level 6 adapter. 

 

Upgrade FCC new rule and change Level VI adapter as below 

Upgrade FCC new rule 

Changes in operations in U-NII-1 Band  

Output power level is increased by software setting (Refer to KDB 926956 , Q&A 16 

a)1) ) 

 

Changes in operations in U-NII-2A and U-NII-2C Bands  

No change. 

 

Changes in operations in U-NII-3 Band:  

Rule change from 15.247 to 15.407 (Refer to KDB 926956 , Q&A 16 c)2) ) 

 

 

 

 



Change adapter 

All external power supplies manufactured on or after February 10, 2016, shall meet  

Level VI: 10 CFR 430.32. Thus, original adapters are removed and new adapters are 

adding. All tests are performed with new adapters. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Welty 

ARRIS Group, Inc. 

Tel: 215 323 2117 

E-mail: michael.welty@arris.com 
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